
I am a Barre resident and I want Berlin Pond to remain open to the public. I want this 
public resource to have no ban on fishing, boating,trapping or hunting.  
Please forward this email to all committee members of the Government Operations 
board. 
I want to take my grandson fishing on this very local body of water as our State 
constitution allows. 
Please protect our Sportsman's rights. 
Thank you, 
Jerry Dunbar 

 


